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Dear Sir/Madam
 
I am opposed to the Commonwealth  delegating the approval of proposed actions
covered by bilateral agreements to a state or territory.
 
1. The flora and fauna of Australia should be managed as a cohesive unit and not be
subject to artificial boundaries.
2. Migratory species should not be considered differently in one state to another.
 
 
regards
 
Imelda Jennings
 




